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Product Discontinuation Notice

March 14, 2017

Dear Customers:

This is to announce the obsolescence of PS4000 Series industrial PCs.  The following products have been discontinued and are no longer available:

	Discontinued Product
	Description
	Recommended Replacement

	PS4800
	19” Panel PC
	PS58** – PS5000 Series Panel or Modular iPCs

	PS4700
	15” Panel PC
	PS57** –  PS5000 Series Panel or Modular iPCs

	PS4000B
	PS4000 Box PC
	PS5800B – PS5000 Series Box PC


These products continue to be supported and repaired. Please contact Customer Service with inquires. Thank you for your continued interest in Pro-face products, your #1 Global HMI and iPC Supplier.

Sincerely,

Sana Siddiqui

Product Manager

customercare@profaceamerica.com

Pro-face America by Schneider Electric

1050 Highland Dr., Suite D
Ann Arbor, MI 48108
United States
734-477-6000
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